In light of the COVID-19 social distancing advice by the Governor and CDC the Town of Loudon, following the declaration of emergency by the planning board chair is providing a conference call meeting that will be held by the Loudon Planning Board on Thursday, April 16, 2020, at 7:00 pm via UberConference meeting software. To participate in the meeting please call: 800-210-4419 or by clicking on the following website address:UberConference.com/townofloudon.

If anyone has a problem accessing the meeting, please call 798-4540 or email planning-zoning@loudonnh.org